
 

 

Fordham in Bloom  

   July  2018  

Amazingly in the last edition of Fordham in Bloom we were talking about 
the wet weather and at last getting a warm spell! Hardly any substantial 
rain since has posed different problems mainly in the maintenance of the 
beds ς the ground is so hard. Despite the conditions a group of volunteers 
have made good progress towards the 2018 targets. 

One of the main targets was to replace the box by the entrance to The 
Woodland Trust car park. The first stage of this was completed in June. A 

decision was made to hold off the new planting until the autumn when we expect it will be wetter and 
therefore much less hand watering in of new plants required.  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Further work on areas of The Green were undertaken in June to enhance existing plantings. 
 

 

News from Les Hearsey ς Woodland Trust Volunteer Ranger 
Nothing new to report this month. If anyone has questions about the Trust please text me on 
07840015537 or email on Les.Hearsey@btinternet.com.  
 

The Three 
Horseshoes 
Well done Gareth and 
Staff for the patriotic 
plant display opposite 
The Shoes! 
 
 
 
 
 

The Orchard 
 
 

 
A good place to see butterflies! 
 
 
 

Next Working Party ς Saturday 21st July 2018 
 
Follow us on Fordham in Bloom                                           Newsletter produced by Richard Gregory 
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